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At the Special Council Meeting of COLEHILL PARISH COUNCIL held at 
COLEHILL MEMORIAL HALL on 20 MARCH 2018 at 7.00pm. 
 
PRESENT 
Cllr Barry Roberts, Chairman 
Cllr  Emma Urquhart, Vice-Chairman 
Cllrs  Susan Cowsill, Ian Dickins, Linda Dickins, Charlotte Greening, KD Johnson and 

David Mitchell. 
 
APOLOGIES  
Cllrs Gary Adams, Shane Bartlett, Janet Dover, Tony Holloway, Stephen King, 
 Helen Lawrence, David Packer, Peter Scriven and Jeff Webb. 
 
IN ATTENDANCE 
Mrs T Paine – Clerk. 
 
415.18 DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 

There were no declarations of interest. 
 

416.18 CHAIRMAN’S REMARKS 
The Chairman advised that he was unable to attend the Annual Parish Meeting 
on 10 April and that Cllr Urquhart would be deputising for him. 
 

417.18 ST MICHAEL’S DIRT 
The Chairman updated Members on the site meeting that was held with the lead 
rider to discuss the plans to create some new jumps.  The new jumps would 
enable riders of different levels of ability to participate. An updated map of the 
track appears as Appendix 1 to these Minutes in the Minute Book. 
 
RESOLVED that: 
(a) The changes to the track be approved.  However, the area must not be 

established any further, so no more jumps should be built. 
(b) All eye level branches should be cut back and the areas of holly should be 

cut back where required. 
(c) The stretch of land between Smugglers Lane and jump EB2 should be 

monitored and if it is clear that an access track was being created then the 
riders would be asked to pile up some vegetation to discourage this 
access. 

 
418.18 ACCOUNTS FOR PAYMENT 

RESOLVED that the accounts listed in Appendix 2 to these Minutes in the 
Minute Book be passed for payment and cheques drawn accordingly. 

 
The Meeting ended at 7.20pm. 
 

CHAIRMAN 


